TOWN OF TAMWORTH

SELECTMEN’S MEETING
August 10, 2016

Police Department

Present: Chairman Roberts, Selectmen Jim Hidden & Steve Gray
Police Chief Penny Colby, Peg Poirier and Coey Littlefield

Chairman Roberts called the meeting to order at 5:10 p.m.

Chairman Roberts reviewed all the comments by Mr. Farnum as presented at the July 28, 2016
Board of Selectmen’s meeting. Police Chief Colby was asked to respond to all these items at the
August 25, 2016 Board of Selectmen’s meeting.

Selectman Gray asked that Chief Colby also have travel times and mileage for herself and Sargent
Cooper to discuss at the next meeting.

Coey Littlefield asked Chief Colby what the busy time is, Chief Colby stated that is varies each day.
Mrs. Littlefield did comment that at town meeting the residents cut the budget for a new vehicle
not a 3™ officer. Chairman Roberts stated that after the cuts made to the police budget at the town
meeting, there is not enough money to hire an additional officer.

Motion made by Selectman Hidden to adjourn at 5:45p.m. Motion seconded by Selectman Gray
and passed unanimously.

Respectfully Submitted,

John Roberts
BOS, Chairman
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